EYFS PENTECOST TERM LETTER 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back, we hope you had a happy and peaceful Easter Holiday. Can you believe your children are beginning their final term of Foundation Stage?

Topics

Our first topic for this term is Traditional Tales and then we move onto Vets and Pets. Finally, our last topic of this half term is Kings and Queens. Our RE topics are Good News, Friends and Our World.

Writing

This term we will be continuing to develop the children's independent writing and we will be encouraging them to use their phonics and common exception words when writing sentences. Children will also be encouraged to write more extended pieces of work.

Numeracy



We will continue to send out a weekly 'Math Challenge' on Friday and thank you for doing these with your children.

P.E.

P.E. continues to be on Monday's and Wednesday's. Please send your child into school in their joggers and jumper. Please ensure your child is still wearing their school shoes on PE days, not trainers. Thank you.



Thank you for you continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Baker